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Presidents Message;

It's time again for another report. Finally we are seeing little green leaves popping out on
the trees, but still snow on the mountain peaks. The month of May turned up on the
calendar. We are working hard trying to get ready for the International Rally which is
coming up much to soon. The Burnhams are already in Ohio, having repairs done on
their trailer.

Dale and I had a very busy month entertaining my Nephew from Stuttgart, Germany.
Most of you have met him at our last luncheon/meeting. We took a fast trip to Oregon.
It was a very nice time we had with our children and grandchildren.

Our last luncheon/meeting was held at the Atlantis and was very well attended. Present
were: Elenere Amidon, Browns, Burnhams, Alma George, Groschs, Betty Kopfhammer
Leippers, Dian Leipper, Pauls, Pete Rinne and our guest Karl-Heinz Glitz. My thanks to
Steve for doing such a fine job in setting it up.

Dale and I are again early workers at the International. We are looking forward to seeing
all of our friends again and this year we will have the other granddaughter with us after
she attends the Space Camp in Huntsville.

I just talked to Mildred Peters and with regret heard that they are leaving Carson City.
Mildred had surgery and they plan to make Hemet their permanent home. We will miss
seeing you.

Our next Luncheon/meeting will be on the 15th of May at the Holiday Hotel on 6th Street
in Reno at 11:30. Please call me for reservations 883-0129. Hope to see all of you there.

Birthdays; Lee Brown May 9, Linda Gamboa May 21, Virginia Paul May 21 and J.B.
Peters, May 23. Happy Birthday to all of you. }

We have one Anniversary Dale and Virginia Leipper on May 14. Happy Anniversary.

See you down the road.
Marge



